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RECOVERED 
On May 24th members from the RCMP Coquitlam Detachment Patrol Division attended to a 
report of a possible impaired boater on the Fraser River. Members of the RCMP Coquitlam 
Rural Section attended to assist. The investigation determined that the vessel and trailer in 
question had been stolen in 2007 from Vernon BC. The investigation is ongoing.  

Please contact Constable Matt Poitras or Constable Blakeman at the Coquitlam Detachment if 
you have information on this vessel at 604-945-1550 
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